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26 June 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

TRIP TO WARREN HILL FARM – FRIDAY 7th JULY

On Friday 7th July Year One will be visiting Warren Hill Farm in Puddletown.  This will be an all day visit but we will be back in time for the buses. We will travel to and from the farm in a minibus. 
Children will need to wear casual trousers and wellies with school sweatshirts and caps please. If the weather is hot please apply sun cream before school and make sure children have a sun hat.  If the weather is wet children should bring a waterproof coat.  Please could the children also bring a rucksack with a change of clothes in case of wet incidents whilst river dipping and a totally disposable lunch in a named carrier bag. If your child has ordered a hot school meal they will be provided with a packed lunch from school.
This year we have been very fortunate to obtain a grant from the new 1840 Education Fund which has been set up by the Dorchester Agricultural Society (who organise the Dorset County show). The grant obtained will fund the minibus and insurance and means this is a ‘no cost’ trip.
As Puddletown First School has benefitted from this new fund, photos will be taken for the Dorset Echo and Dorset Magazine. If you do not wish your child’s photo to be taken please inform the office.

Please give your permission via schoolcomms by Wednesday 5th July. 
Kind regards
Mrs Roff and Mrs Yeo

Class Teacher
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